

Town Of Pembroke, Massachusetts PUBLIC SAFETY BUILDING COMMITTEE

John Brown called to order the regular meeting of the Public Safety Building Committee at 6:00 pm on Thursday, April 13, 2023 at Pembroke Town Library

I. MEEETING ATTENDENCE

The following committee members were present:

William Chenard, Town Manager, John Brown, Selectman, Chief MacDonald, Chief Jason Viveiros, Deputy Chief Shea, Sharon McNamara, Dave Ponte

The following guests and/or members of public were present:

II. DISCUSSION OF NEXT STEPS PRIOR TO TOWN MEETING

- 1. Town Meeting May 9, 2023 at Pembroke High School
- 2. Discussion on getting the message out about the proposed Public Safety Building via social media, radio show on WATD with Sharon McNamara, meetings with local businesses and groups such as Dull Men's Club, Tiny & Sons, and Council on Aging.

III. NEW BUSINESS

- 1. Review letter received from Pembroke resident, Mr. Hamm.
- 2. Sharon McNamara offered to call Mr. Hamm to discuss his letter.

IV. OLD BUSINESS

- 1. Review Minutes of Meeting 3/30/2023
- 2. Motion made by John Brown to approve minutes 2nd by Dave Ponte. All in favor.

V. NEXT MEETING

1. April 27, 2023 @ 7:00 pm – Town Hall

VI. MEETING ADJOURNMENT

1. Motion made by Dave Ponte to adjourn meeting. 2nd by Chief MacDonald. All in favor.